
From:  sarah day  
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk" <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  17/12/2014 12:04 
Subject:  Shrivenham Parish Council's response to the Local Plan 2031 Consultation 
Attachments: SHRIVENHAM PARISH COUNCIL Local Plan Part 1 Strategic sites.docx 
 
Please find attached the above response. 
Kind Regards, 
Cllr Mrs Sarah Day 
Chairman   

             




